
From: Mercer Town Hall
To: Kreitlow, James D - DNR
Subject: FW: Town of Mercer, Fisher Lake Drawdown
Date: Thursday, September 29, 2011 9:04:27 AM

Opal Roberts
Clerk, Town of Mercer
Phone:  715-476-2403
Fax: 715-476-9152
Population: 1925

-----Original Message-----
From: Lawrence Eslinger [mailto:lawrence.eslinger@wisconsin.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 8:30 AM
To: tomiron@centurytel.net
Subject: Town of Mercer, Iron County, Wisconsin Contact Us Form

          Name:      Lawrence Eslinger
          Telephone: 715-476-7847
          E-mail:    lawrence.eslinger@wisconsin.gov
          Comments:

                     Hi Jim -

Per our discussion about the drawdown of Fisher Lake this fall, I'd
recommend we follow the recommendations of the Town's application in
1995....Drawdown to begin on Oct. 1st with a target of lowering the water
level 4 feet (Elevation of 81.3 down to 77.3), at a rate not to exceed 6
inches per day. The reduced water level should be retained throughout the
winter, with refill starting around March 15. Please contact me if you have
any questions or concerns.
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